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Jan. 27", 2020
To: All ITF NGBs, Taekwon-Do family members
Re: Invitation for the Commemorative Function of the 65" Anniversary of Naming of
Taekwon-Do

INVITATION
Dear colleagues and friends,
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirit.

This year is a meaningful year which marks the 65" anniversary since Gen. Choi Hong Hi, the
founder of Taekwon-Do and the ITF, scientifically synthesized, systematized the traditional martial
of Korea to name it as Taekwon-Do.

To celebrate the day of naming of Taekwon-Do which has a special meaning for all the TKD
people in the world, I, on behalf of the Korean Taekwon-Do Committee and the entire TKD people
in the motherland of TKD, would like to inform you that the Commemorative Function of the 65"
Anniversary of Naming of Taekwon-Do will be held in Pyongyang, the capital of the DPR Korea,
between 13" - 18" June, 2020, on the occasion of the 18" anniversary of passing away of Gen. Choi
Hong Hi and warmly invite all of you to this significant function.

During the commemorative function you will visit the tomb of Gen. Choi Hong Hi to pay a
tribute to the founder and take part in a various colorful events like the Commemorative Meeting of
the 65" Anniversary of Naming of Taekwon-Do, ITF EB meeting, TKD international courses,
International TKD Demonstration, joint training, friendly gathering and so on, through which you
could have opportunities to look back upon the history of the original TKD and to share the
constructive opinions and ideas for the world-wide promotion of the original TKD and the ITF with
each other.

Availing myself of this opportunity | would like to express my sincere wish that the
commemorative function will be a great success under the positive support and encouragement
from the motherland of TKD, ITF and all of you and I assure you that the Korean TKD Committee
would do its best to provide you every possible convenience during the function.

I look forward to seeing you all this June, in Pyongyang.

Sincerely yours,

Kim Kyong Ho / %

President, Korean TKD Committee
President, Asian TKD Federation
ITF EB member



